
Hello Southwest Family, 

This is Dr. Richmond calling with your updates for the week. Here are your final announcements for the 
week of June 8. 

At the Ranch 

-Monday, our 8th graders will have promotion practice during the school day, and they will have an end of 
year field day. 

-Tuesday, our 6th and 7th grade students will have their end of year activities. 

-Tuesday, we will also have our 8th grade promotion ceremony at the Greensboro Coliseum Novant Field 
House starting at 5:30pm. Please be sure your have seen Mr. Ehlers’ announcements or webpage for 
information about tickets, the clear bag policy, report times, and other information about the evening. 
We are so thankful to the people at the Fieldhouse for helping Southwest celebrate our 8th graders in an 
amazing venue. 

-Wednesday is the last day of school for the 24-25 school year. 

-EOG and EOC letters were sent home on Friday. If your student was not present to receive theirs, you 
may stop by the front office to pick it up. 

-Final reports cards will be mailed to your home at the conclusion of school. 

-Any student involved in EOG/EOC retakes, math will happen on Monday and ELA on Tuesday. This is an 
invite only retake. Please have your student at school on time. 

-I want to thank Mr. Ehlers and the 8th grade team for an amazing, fun, and safe 8th grade dance. 

Those are all of your announcements for the week. I look forward to seeing your child’s smiling face at 
Southwest tomorrow, where we will do the right thing. 

Dr. Richmond 


